

Preparing every student to thrive in a global society.



February 24, 2021

Dear East Side Employees,

The district and ESTA negotiating teams met today for a positive start in our first day of negotiations for 2021-2024. The teams established the logistics of negotiating via virtual meeting and sharing documents electronically as we continue to deal with the challenges of social distancing.

The teams brought various proposals centering around Article 15--Class Size and are scheduled to meet for the next two Wednesdays before determining future dates.

Both teams are looking forward to this process as part of building equitable communities.

Thank you,

Brandon Rosato (ESTA Chief Negotiator) and Glenn Vander Zee (Associate Superintendent – Human Resources)